

IRAMOO PRIMARY SCHOOL NO. 5152

Thursday, August 16, 2018

Dear Prep Parent/Guardian,

As part of our theme 'Happy, Healthy Me' we will be having a 'Healthy Breakfast' on Friday, September 14, 2018. We would like all children to wear their pyjamas to school. We will be serving a healthy breakfast (cereal,



toast, milk) in the Prep classrooms. School will begin at the usual time of 8.50 a.m. and we ask that the Prep children do not have their breakfast until they



come to school. Please send \$2 in an envelope with your child's name on it to pay for their breakfast by **Monday**, **September 10**, **2018**. In order for the breakfast to run smoothly, we require the assistance of parent volunteers. If you are able to help on the morning, please let your child's teacher know.

Children need to bring their uniform to change into and will require play lunch and lunch as usual.

Thank you.

KIRBY BEBEND, TENILLE CISTERNAS, LAURA MEEHAN, AN NGUYEN & EMMA SAUNDERS PREP TEACHERS

0	<u> </u>
ΡI	lease sign and return to school with payment by Monday, September 10, 2018

Please sign and return to school with payment by Monday, September 10, 2018



GRADE PREP
HAPPY, HEALTHY ME, HEALTHY BREAKFAST
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2018

I

CHILD'S NAME	GRADE	
Enclosed is \$2 for my child's 'Happy Health Me' special breakfast.		
PARENT/GUARDIAN'S SIGNATURE	DATE	